
Honoring 
Tina Salazar 

On Her Retirement 

WHEREAS, Tina Salazar, Senior Specialist Property Appraiser, in the Assessment 
Practices Survey Division of the Property Tax Department, will retire on December 31, 2023, after 
twenty-five years of outstanding and meritorious service to the State of California and the 
California State Board of Equalization; and  

WHEREAS, Tina began her career with the California State Board of Equalization on 
April 17, 1989, as an Office Assistant for the Sales and Use Tax Department. In August of 1994, 
she promoted to Tax Technician in the Assessment Practices Survey Division of the Property Tax 
Department; and 

WHEREAS, while working full time for the department, she earned her bachelor’s degree in 
management and became a Property Tax Appraiser within the same division. After seven years 
with the California State Board of Equalization, Tina accepted a position as the Real Property 
Manager for the City of Huntington Beach. She went on to become a Senior Real Property Agent 
with the Orange County Transportation Authority. Having developed a wealth of experience, 
expertise, and knowledge in property appraisal and taxation, she returned to the California State 
Board of Equalization on November 1, 2016, as a Senior Specialist Property Appraiser; and 

WHEREAS, Tina’s quest for professional development, commitment to service, and passion 
for her work have made her an indispensable colleague at the California State Board of 
Equalization’s Norwalk and Cerritos Field Offices. Tina stands out for her commitment to guiding 
others and contributing to the advancement of department goals and objectives. Her kindness and 
leadership will be missed.  

WHEREAS, throughout her combined thirty-five years of public service, Tina has served the 
people of this state with fairness and dedication. She has proven her willingness and ability to 
provide quality and exceptional service, therefore: 

BE IT RESOLVED, that we, the Members of the Board, do hereby extend to Tina Salazar 
our sincere and grateful appreciation for her dedicated service to the State Board of Equalization 
and to the State of California, our congratulations on her well-earned retirement, and our best 
wishes to her for continued success, happiness, and good health in the years to come. 

Adopted at Sacramento, California, this 12th day of December 2023, by the California State 
Board of Equalization.  


